
Saddleworth & District Historical Society

Report - 5th June 2018

1. Museum Opening Times now in the recurring events section of the Coucil’s Newsleter.

2. Cleaning and preparation of displays and items is continuing.

3. S.D.H.S. still needs active personnel and members.

4. Window displays are being changed regularly to fit in with events and significant days (e.g. ANZAC
Day).

5. Contribution by Alby Bannear in ”Great Australian World War 2 Stories” John Gatfield (ed.)

6. Visitors still complimenting presentation and extent of collection at the museum.

7. Changes made to some signage on the advice of visitors (correcting errors in information)

8. Letter written to CEO of council (attached in Any Other Business)
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